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TLU Alumnus Demetrius Hardeman collects Suits for Seniors, a project of the TLU Alumni Association. At 6 p.m., tomorrow, April 15, he will present corporate etiquette training in conjunction with the Suits for Seniors program. All seniors are invited, and the Suits for Seniors donations (for both men and women, including suits, blazers, ties, and shoes) will be available for students who attend the etiquette training. For more information, e-mail demetrius.hardeman@h2dinc.com. 

News

Student Academic Symposium – TLU will present a unique academic event on Friday, April 17. The day-long Student Academic Symposium, “Seniors Leaving a Legacy,” is the culmination of students’ work during their time at TLU. The symposium is an opportunity for all majors to exhibit their senior projects on a single day – all open to the public. Approximately 100 students will take part in the symposium.

“Since all majors have capstone courses, this symposium showcases that work,” Dr. Robert Jonas, professor of biology, said.  “The symposium will provide a wider recognition of the work our students do, and this is especially valuable for first-year and other students who will be able to see where their TLU education can lead.”

The day will begin at 8 a.m. with presentations from each department. Click here to see the full schedule. A student art show will be on exhibit in the Annetta Kraushaar Gallery of the Schuech Fine Arts Center throughout the day with an opening reception at 3:30 in the gallery. President Ann Svennungsen will speak at 3:45 p.m. in the Annetta Kraushaar Gallery.  

Professional Activities
Dr. Ana María González, associate professor and chair of the modern languages department, attended the XVII Congreso Internacional de Literatura Centroamericana, (CILCA) that took place in Panama, Panama on April 1-3..  To read more about the event (in Spanish), please click here.
 

http://www.laestrella.com.pa/mensual/2009/04/01/contenido/82159.asp
Miscellaneous 

Pie in the Face – Buy a ticket to win the chance to gently place a “pie” in the face of your favorite TLU professor or staff member!  The Academic Support Tutors and SI Leaders are selling tickets this week; the actual event will take place at Spring Fling on Saturday.  The three faculty and/or staff members who have the most tickets sold in their names will get the pie; the students whose names are randomly chosen from the ticket sales will not only get to put the pie in the faculty/staff face but will also receive a gift certificate for textbooks to be used in the fall semester!  The more tickets you buy, the greater your chances to win the textbook gift certificates.  Tutors and SI leaders are selling tickets around campus and they will be staffing ticket sales tables in Lucky’s at noon and convo hour this week. You may also buy tickets in the Meadows Center in the ASC. Be sure to buy lots of tickets! To see who is involved in the competition, click here.
http://www.tlu.edu/academics/academic_support/pie_in_the_face_fundraiser
We’ll see you at Spring Fling!  

